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We still have a few sections of roadsides to mow as soon as the needed parts 
come in then we will go around again. 
 
We removed a short section of clay from under Dana Hill and added gravel. 
 
We have our screener and stackers in place for screening. 
 
We have stripped the hilltop on Project # 6 in Boyd Pond and blasted, removed 1 
lane and shoulder and are now using it for the roadbed. We started drilling the 
other and needed a part for the compressor. 
 
We have cut brush on Project #4 as well as shoulders. 
 
We have started shoulder cutting with the county and adding material to the Boyd 
Pond project shoulders. 
 
We should complete paving today on all projects except Boyd Pond. 
 
We will now be working with Hermon and Dekalb on their paving and I thank 
them for their help on ours.  
 
This has been a productive month and I thank the men. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


